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March 15, 2023

Dear Buck Families,

Did you know that over the last two school years, our enrollment has increased? Did
you know of our traditional schools that participate in state assessments, Moccasin
Elementary was rated an A-level school and is named a reward school, and Buchanan
High School and Buchanan Middle School were both rated as B-level schools on a
scale of A-F? Did you know that Moccasin is 75 years old and our high school is 101
years old? Did you know the lower the student-teacher ratio, the better the teacher
can serve each individual student?

Buchanan Community Schools strives for the best possible outcomes for each
individual student. Administration and staff are committed, along with this community, to
the best possible education we can provide for their future. This includes updates and
renovations to our facilities.

Our bond website is accessible to view more information about the
upcoming bond which is Tuesday, May 2, 2023. Contents have been
revised to better align with feedback received from the community. You
can visit the  website by  following the link  below

https://www.buchananschools.com/bond-2023/ or by using the QR code.

Purpose of the projects:

Give students modern facilities
Overhaul heating and cooling systems

Boost safety and security

Update classrooms

Create purposeful learning and activity spaces

Keep on track with approved district goals

Serve the community by proactively building to function far into the future

Please send questions to bond@buchananschools.com.

Educationally yours,

Carchbsd-

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools


https://www.buchananschools.com/
https://www.buchananschools.com/bond-2023/
mailto:bond@buchananschools.com

